Martha Richardson

I feel TCEQ has done an inadequate job of proposing Best Management Practices for Certain
Operational Issues at Aggregate Production Operations. I submit TCEQ should take the job
seriously in order to devise BMP's for Aggregate Production Operations and urge this to be rejected
and resubmitted with enforceable requirements.



